
 
ST. JULIAN’S SCHOOL IS CURRENTLY RECRUITING A 

PART-TIME SECONDARY PORTUGUESE TEACHER 

We are looking to appoint an excellent, skilled and enthusiastic Secondary Portuguese Teacher 
to join our dedicated experienced team in the Secondary Section. 

The candidate will be expected to work well within a team, and closely alongside the Head 
teacher, to support student learning. 

The successful candidate must: 

• Have experience of teaching Portuguese as a Foreign Language for students aged 10-18 
years old. 

• Possess a recognized qualifications for teaching Portuguese as a First Language in 
Ensino Básico and Secundário or similar (e.g. IGSE/IB). 

• Have experience of teaching international curriculum, such as Edexcel GCSE 
Portuguese as a Foreign Language and IB Diploma Language B. 

We will provide: 

• An initial one-year contract renewable. 
• A timetable of 13 hours per week 
• A competitive salary and benefits package. 
• A professionally stimulating and collaborative working environment. 

 

Safeguarding 

St. Julian’s School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 
expects all staff and volunteers to share in this commitment. The offer of the role will be made 
subject to receipt of satisfactory references, proof of relevant qualifications, identification 
checks and criminal record screening including overseas (where appropriate). 

 

Applications should be addressed to the Head of School, Mr. Paul Morgan and send to Paula 
Soares, email address psoares@stjulians.com along with two references, one must be from the 
Head/Principal of your current/most recent school. 

The closing date for applications is 2 August 2024 

You may find more information about the school and the advertised positions in 

https://www.stjulians.com/our-community/join-our-team 

https://www.stjulians.com/our-community/join-our-team

